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A huge welcome back to all our returning and new children, parents and 
carers. We have had a fantastic start to the year and have really enjoyed 
seeing the children settle in so well.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Morning Session 
• Drop off - 8.45am –  
• Pick up between - 

11.35am and 11.45am 
 
 

 
 

Afternoon Session 
• Drop off - 12.30pm 
• Pick up from 3.15pm  

All Day 
• Drop off - 8.45am  
• Pick up from 3.15pm 

Please ensure your child has: 
• A spare pair of labelled clothes (to be kept on their peg) 
• A labelled coat 
• Please keep children’s own toys at home 

 
 

 
Every Friday morning from 8.45am – 
9.30am, we will be holding a ‘stay and play’ 
session for parents and carers. So, if you 
would like to join us, please do!   
 

 



 
 
Friday is also our WILD GARDEN day.  The children will 
be able to spend part of their session, free to explore and 
make new adventures in the wild garden.  We do have 
waterproofs for the children, but also remember to 
ensure they have appropriate clothing for this day. 
 
 
 
 

 This year we will be trying something new!  
 
 
 
 
 

Each week we shall select a number of ‘focus’ children. This means that each 
key worker, we will be spending specific time with those children. We will then 
arrange a short feedback session with the parent/carers at the end of the 
week, so we can celebrate all that they have done and answer any questions 
you might have. Hopefully, this will ensure you feel you are being updated on 
a more regular basis.  
 
Please note however, that we are always here to speak to you at the 
beginning or end of each session.  
 
 
Finally, its just to say, all of us have really enjoyed meeting you all over the 
last couple of weeks and are very much looking forward to a wonderful year 
ahead!  
 
 
Have a fabulous weekend! 
 
Katrina, Tracey, Liz, Ashleigh and Fiona   
 
 


